
Important dates for your diary 

Date Event 

04.12.2024 Y3 and Y4 Arthog Outreach 

05.12.2024 Whole School Maths family        
session—parents invited to attend 

06.12.2024 
9:30am and 
2:15pm 

EYFS Nativity—parents invited 

09.12.2024 
9:15am added 

KS1 Nativity 2:30pm—parents   
invited 

12.12.2024 Christmas jumper day—Children 
to dress in Christmas jumpers or 
bright colourful jumpers. No 
cost.  

12.12.2024 Sponsored Reindeer Run 2:00—
3:00pm. Details on Class Dojo 
and sponsor forms will come 
out to you on Monday.  

13.12.2024 Class Christmas parties 

17.12.2024 Christmas Dinner Day 

18.12.2024 
9:30am and 
2pm 

KS2 Christmas concert—parents 
invited. Our 2pm performance is 
at All Saints Church 

18.12.2024 Christmas Pantomimes for EYFS 
and KS1 

19.12.2024 PTA Christmas discos 

20.12.2024 Children break up for Christmas 
holiday—no Wraparound 

06.01.2025 Teacher training day  

07.01.2025 Children return to school 

14.02.2025 Break up for half term 3:15pm 

24.02.2025 Children return to school  

Headteacher’s message  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We are almost into the month of December and it’s starting                  
to get Christmassy at Wrekin View! Our trees have been delivered and 
the children are all practising hard to perform for you this month. In 
the midst of all this, each class is creating a lovely decoration for the 
hall.  
Earlier this week, we had a coffee morning for parents and we are now 
arranging a ‘Cooking Counts’ course for you to do with your child that 
will begin on Friday afternoons in January. Numbers are limited so if 
you do want to join, please contact the office and they can add you to 
the list.  
 

Mrs Atherton 

Friday 29th November 2024 
Issue 11 24/25 

PE kits for after school clubs: 
Please ensure that if your child has an active 
club, they bring their PE kit to school. They  
should not be doing gymnastics, dodgeball or 
any other club in their school uniform.  

*Due to popular demand, we have added an  additional  

performance of the KS1 nativity on  Monday 9th            
December. This is because we are only able to                 
accommodate 120 parents in the hall and some families 
were keen to have 2 spaces. Early next week, Mrs James 
will release the tickets and you can book according to 
your preference.                     The KS1 team.  

An important message about the community fridge: 
I want to take a moment to address an important aspect of our 
community fridge that we all need to keep in mind. 
The community fridge at Wrekin View was established to       
support those who are genuinely in need of food assistance. It 
is not intended to serve as a tuck shop or a place for casual 
snacking. When the fridge is used inappropriately, it becomes 
increasingly challenging for us to keep it stocked and available 
for individuals and families who rely on it for essential items. 
 

We kindly ask that you use the community fridge thoughtfully 
and only if you are in need of food support. This approach     
ensures that those who truly require assistance will have       
access to the resources available. If the current usage patterns 
continue, we may have to explore alternative methods of 
providing support to our community, which we want to avoid. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. Let’s work 
together to ensure that our community fridge remains a           
valuable resource for everyone who needs it. 
Mr Garner 



ATTENDANCE UPDATE 
I would like to take this opportunity to say THANK 
YOU to all of our families who consistently ensure that 
their children’s attendance and punctuality is good.  
There are 135 children in school with 100% attendance!   
 
Getting these important habits established early on in 
your child’s life will make a difference to their future.  
There is a proven link between attendance and    
achievement and we want your children to have the best 
possible start in life.  A child should attend school    
every day  that they are well enough.  Unnecessary    
absences can affect them in many ways, for example by 
damaging friendships or them missing out on exciting 
activities.  
 
We do understand where there are genuine reasons for 
children being off school.  
 
Miss Stephenson 

Whole School 96.3% 

Wrekin Giants 90% 

Nursery 91% 

Rec S 92% 

Rec J 94% 

Lang Class 89% 

1GP 95% 

1C 96% 

2JS 95% 

2CL 97% 

3A 98% 

3P 96% 

4KH 96% 

4S 97% 

5W 98% 

5J 96% 

6C 96% 

6H 96% 

2024—2025 term dates 
Autumn 2 04/11/2024 20/12/2024 

Christmas Break 23/12/2024 06/01/2024 

Spring 1 07/01/2025 14/02/2025 

Half Term 17/02/2025 21/02/2025 

Spring 2 24/02/2025 11/04/2025 

Easter Break 14/04/2025 25/04/2025 

Summer 1 28/04/2025 23/05/2025 

Half Term 26/05/2025 30/05/2025 

Summer 2 02/06/2025 18/07/2025 



The teachers choose a pupil who they feel has done something special in the week for this award. This 

could be academic or for behaviour and conduct linked to our values of happy, successful, curious       

communicators.  

Class Pupil Reason 

WG Olivia Corum  Olivia is always a good friend and fantastic role model for everyone.  

N Callie For having a lovely singing voice when we are practicing for the Nativity Play. 

RJ Ada For settling into Wrekin View so well. 

RS Zayaan For trying super hard with his Read, Write Inc Fred Fingers this week. 

1C Trent For an amazing effort in his Wrekin Write and using ‘and’ to join his sentences. 

1GP Ella For always bringing happiness to all and following the school rules everyday. 

2JS Jewel For always trying her ber best and showing the Wrekin View Way. 

2CL Zuzanna For always making us smile and her resilience during assessment week. 

Language class Gabriel For always showing the Wrekin View Way and trying his best. 

3P Jack For focusing on spelling words correctly in foundation lessons. 

3A Jack For always wanting to push himself and try new things for such as gymnastics. 

4KH Amari For working really hard in assessment week and always having a great attitude. 

4S Harley For adopting the Wrekin View Way and having a great attitude. 

5J Austin For super attitude and effort during assessment week. 

5W Quorra For being and excellent role model and always giving her best effort in learning time. 

6C Ezekiel For always bringing happiness to all and following the school rules. 

6H Gabriel For always showing the Wrekin View Way. 

Readers of the week 

Our readers of the week have been working hard on their reading in school and at home.  

1C  Milan  1GP Jonny  2CL Archie 2JS Ethan Language class    

3A Ashley    3P Koby-Lee  4KH  Kuver 4S Tia 

5J  Leyla 5W  Joyce 6C   Finley 6H  Emisha 



Event for families to profile services for children with additional needs 
The marketplace style event, organised by Telford & Wrekin Council’s children with disabilities team, will 
take place on Tuesday 3 December from 2 to 7pm at Telford and Wrekin CVS, Suite 12 & 15, Hazledine 
House. 
During the event, which is being held on International Day of Persons with a Disability, parents and  
guardians are welcome to pop in and chat to staff from a range of organisations, including local care    
providers and Parents Opening Doors (PODS) Charity. 
You will also be able to meet with people from Telford & Wrekin Council for Voluntary Services, iCan2  
activity providers, community-based activity providers as well as information, advice, and support ser-
vices. 
Staff from Telford & Wrekin Council’s leisure services will also be on hand to discuss accessible activities 
along with staff from Telford Bike Hub with details of accessible bikes for hire. 
Councillor Shirley Reynolds, Cabinet Member for Children, Young People, Education, Employment 
and Skills, said: 
“We are a council that cares about our children and young people, and we understand how important it is 
for families to have access to the right information, support, and activities. By bringing lots of organisa-
tions together for this one event, we hope families will be able to drop in, meet with the organisations 
available and explore new opportunities that can support their daily lives.” 
For directions to Hazledine House, please visit www.telfordandwrekincvs.org.uk 
You can park in the multi-storey car park opposite the building and should pay for parking when returning 
to their car. 

http://www.telfordandwrekincvs.org.uk/




The Y3 children have made their sandwiches! They 
had such a brilliant time using all the skills they had 
learnt.  

This week in nursery, the children have started practicing their brilliant brushing! They’ve had so much 
fun making it an enjoyable and healthy routine.  


